
Memo to Members of RSCDS Cheshire Branch 

It is with regret that I have to inform you that we have cancelled the Wyche Ball.  

Not a decision taken lightly, but one that was ultimately forced upon us. 

During the last few days we have been busy cancelling the Caterers, Band etc. We 

are currently in the process of setting up Zoom on the computers of the members of 

the Joint Ball Committee, so that we may hold a virtual meeting to discuss the 

implications of cancelling the Ball.  Once the Committee has met (hopefully by the 

end of March) I will write to you again. 

As we have now been notified of the 12 week closure of Tarporley Community 

Centre (TCC), it seems likely that we will not be able to reconvene classes until 

September. This also means that we will be unable to hold the planned: 

• Social Evenings 

• AGM 

• Visitors Night 

• Nice & Easy Dance 

• Summer Socials 

• Participation in the White Rose Festival 

I will be arranging a meeting of our own Committee in the near future and will 

confirm these cancellations formally after that.  Meanwhile, may I take this 

opportunity to thank all the members who have contributed to the organisation of 

any of the above events, either by arranging programmes, agreeing to MC or by 

selling tickets. 

I do hope that you are all able to stay well in the forthcoming months. 

With best wishes 

Anne  

C Anne MacDonald – Chairperson, RSCDS Cheshire Branch 


